McClenagan, Laura

From: Ann Constantino <annconstantino@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 8:53 AM

To: Lazar, Steve; Planning Clerk

Subject: Humboldt Hempire PLN2020-16602,

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Planning Clerk and Steve Lazar

Please include a print out of this article as well as the legal document linked in the article to the commissioners for the Jan 20 meeting.

https://www.courthousenews.com/judge-rules-fema-must-reconsider-floodplains-plan/

The results of this lawsuit are still being played out. It seems to me that if a federal agency has been proved to have withheld environmental information about the flood plains of Humboldt County, that it is only prudent for the county to deny any cannabis operation reliant on the flood plain.

To grant approval for this project would be in direct defiance of the 2019 federal decision and could leave the county open to litigation.

Please confirm receipt of this email before today's noon deadline.

Thank you,

Ann Constantino 707-923-7227